
Week of December 16th

End of the Year Contributions
All giving for Light for the Lost, Speed the Light, and BGMC 
needs to be received by today, Sunday, December 16th.

If your address has changed this year, please be sure to 
write your new address on the notebooks as they are passed 
today.  We need to have your address to mail contribution 
statements.

All giving for 2018 must be received or postmarked by 
December 31, 2018 to be credited for this year’s giving.  
Contribution statements will be mailed no later than January 
31st.

Winter Weather
Please be sure to check our Facebook Page or website, 
cagtulsa.com, for any cancellations of services or events.  
Please use wisdom when considering coming to church 
when road conditions are dangerous or treacherous.

On Sunday mornings during the Advent Season,
visit the coffee bar and enjoy cookies

with your coffee!

Looking Ahead...

Sunday, December 23rd
 No 6 pm Service
Monday, December 24th
 Christmas Eve Communion Service - 11 pm
Wednesday, December 26th
 No Wednesday Services or Dinner
Sunday, December 30th
 Regular Services (9 & 10:45 am)
 No Sunday School
 No 6 pm Service
Wednesday, January 2nd
 No Wednesday Services or Dinner 


